
From: LUBY, Catherine  

Sent: Saturday, 10 June 2017 8:48 AM 
To: Karen Van Gorp 

Cc: AMOD; SCHAFFNER, Kate 

Subject: FW: Business SA request for an extension of time - matters AM2014/272 & AM2014/284 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms van Gorp 
 
I refer to your email below and advise the President has granted your request for an extension. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
CATHERINE LUBY 
Member Support 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  03 8656 4704 
catherine.luby@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
 
 
From: Karen van Gorp (Business SA) [mailto:karenv@business-sa.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 8 June 2017 4:46 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: FW: Business SA request for an extension of time - matters AM2014/272 & AM2014/284 

 

 

Karen van Gorp 
Senior Policy Adviser 
 

T:  8300 0040 

 

 
karenv@business-sa.com  |  

 
www.business-sa.com 

 

 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road, Unley. South Australia. 5061 

  

  

 

  

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the intended recipients. If you are not 

an intended recipient you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender 

immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-

mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, 

corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept 

liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If 

verification is required please request a hard-copy version. 
 

 
From: Karen van Gorp (Business SA)  
Sent: Thursday, 8 June 2017 4:14 PM 
To: 'Joanna.Richardson@fwc.gov.au' <Joanna.Richardson@fwc.gov.au>; 
'mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au' <mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Estha van der Linden (Business SA) <esthav@business-sa.com> 
Subject: Business SA request for an extension of time - matters AM2014/272 & AM2014/284 
 

Please find attached our request regarding this matter 
 

mailto:catherine.luby@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:karenv@business-sa.com
tel:8300%200040
mailto:karenv@business-sa.com
http://www.business-sa.com/
https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/136+Greenhill+Rd,+Unley+SA+5061/@-34.9486374,138.6088232,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x6ab0cee6f26c8283:0x7dfa39935ea2a524
mailto:Joanna.Richardson@fwc.gov.au
mailto:mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au
mailto:esthav@business-sa.com
http://www.business-sa.com/
https://business-sa.com/CMSPages/GetAzureFile.aspx?path=~/businesssa/media/document-library/2017-bsa-training-directory.pdf&hash=adfec72ed714c1c54cc5e731e69a10341af2599f2b710abdc70037f4c93f783b
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKfwBvCGwKTULd0rne_nWTQ
https://twitter.com/Business_SA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/business-sa
https://www.facebook.com/Business-SA-141987795846694/?fref=ts


 

 

8 June 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Chambers 

Fair Work Commission 

 

Via Email | Joanna.Richardson@fwc.gov.au 

 

Dear Jo, 

 

Statement [2017] FWC 2579 

Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010 and the Restaurant Industry 

Award 2010 (AM2014/272 & AM2014/284) 
 

Business SA requests an extension of time, from Justice Ross, to lodge submissions regarding this 
matter by close of business Wednesday 14th June 2017. We note that submissions are due at close 
of business today, 8th June however Business SA has had an unexpected staffing shortage this 
week due to a bereavement and we have been unable to finalise our submissions and will not be 
able to until close of business Wednesday.  
 
Should you require any further information or have questions, please contact Karen van Gorp, 
Senior Policy Adviser, on (08) 8300 0040 or karenv@business-sa.com. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen van Gorp   

Senior Policy Adviser 

 

 

 

ABN 000 14 725 309 328 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road 
Unley South Australia 5061 
T:  +61 8 8300 0000 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Joanna.Richardson@fwc.gov.au
mailto:karenv@business-sa.com

